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Frog Ferry is a great idea. The water taxis in Boston and elsewhere are not only a 

beneficial traffic aid - they are a great draw for tourists. The last major upgrade to 

Portland's river front was decades ago. It's time for visionary ideas to come back to 

fruition and make Portland innovative again. Don't miss this option to enhance the 

river and all of Portland that contacts it. Act now and for the city's future! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Bob Cook 


